
 

  
 
   
 

 
 
 
 
March 6, 2019 

 

 

 

RE: HB-441 Tax Equalization and Reduction Act  

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

As the Mayor of Milford City, I’m writing to you to express the concerns on behalf of Milford City in 

regards to HB-441.  Milford City is strongly opposed to H.B. 441, Tax Equalization and Reduction Act.   

As currently proposed, HB 441 removes the tax exemption for the sale of water. 

 

Milford City respectfully requests your assistance in revising H.B. 441 to exempt water from this bill.  

 

Should you have questions or concerns regarding this request, please feel free to contact me at 

435.691.9111 or at ndavisfiredist2@hotmail.com. 

 

Respectfully yours, 

 

 

 

Nolan C. Davis 

Mayor of Milford 

 

Cc: 

 

Governor Gary Herbert 

Lieutenant Governor Spencer Cox 

Senate President Stuart Adams 

Senate Majority Leader Evan J Vickers 

State Senator Ralph Okerlund 

State Senator Don Ipson 

Representative Merrill Nelson 

Representative Phil Lyman 

Representative Bradley Last 

Executive Assistant Tiffeni Wall 

City of Milford 
P.O. Box 69 
Milford, Utah  84751 
435 387-2711 
Fax: 435 387-2748 
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